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I support EPR for packaging, as in the law passed in 2022 which attempts to shift the 
cost cost of reducing & recycling to the producers of packaging waste and off the 
backs of the tax payers.
Over the last several years Maine DEP has conducted a public, transparent 
rules-making process with stakeholders. Now, in the 11th hour, industry & lobbyists 
want to add loopholes, off-ramps and exemptions to weaken the law before it even 
takes effect. I oppose LD 1423, I want producers to be responsible for all of the 
packaging waste they make. 


